
There are seven activities shown below in the grid which reflect ‘Friends, Faith and Lifelong Learning’. Try to spread the 

work over the half term so it is ready to be handed in during the last week of the half term—week beginning 20th May. 

 Ask me about anything you are unsure of and I will help! This shows that you care about doing your tasks well. 

 The tasks should be completed  to the best of your ability. Scruffy and incomplete work will not be accepted. 

Tasks to be completed each week. 

Reading 

Read at home every day and sign your 

diary. Dojos are awarded every time 

your diary is signed. 

This is crucial for building up reading 

fluency and comprehension. Just a few 

minutes a day will have a big impact 

on your reading.  

Remember to bring your books to 

school every day, but definitely on 

Tuesday to be changed. 

Spellings 

Learn your weekly spellings! 

Try to practise the Year 2 Common 

Exception Words as well. 

Maths 

Practise times tables using 

TTRockstars or Hit the Button. 

Complete the tests on Maths.co.uk.  

Ask me if you need to be resent 

your login information. 

Due in Week beginning 20th May 2024 

Complete the survey of residents of 

Meriden. 

Remember to take an adult with you if 

you ask neighbours. 

Present your findings from the survey 

in your homework book. Write 

sentences to explain what you found 

out. 

Make a poster of the U.K. 

Show the different parts of the U.K, the 

capital cities of each part and any places 

you have been. You could include photos 

showing where in the U.K you have visited. 

Mark where Meriden is on a map of the 

U.K, along with Birmingham, Solihull and 

Coventry. 

Write a set of instructions for how to 

care for a plant. 

What do you need to care for a plant? 

What steps do you need to take to 

ensure it grows to be a healthy plant? 

Can you write an introduction to go 

with your instructions? 


